
 
 

City of Bel Aire, Kansas 
 
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  September 14, 2023  
 
TO:  Ty Lasher – City Manager  
  Bel Aire Governing Body 
  
FROM: Brian Hayes – Recreation Director 
 
RE:  Pool Recommendation 

 
 
SUMMARY: Per instructions, staff has assembled estimates to re-plaster the 
Central Park Swimming Pool.   
 
 
DISCUSSION:  After much research and discussion with city administration, 
governing body, and pool professionals, staff supports repairing the existing 
crack and replastering the pool as the most feasible path to take at this time.   
 
 
FINANCIAL:  Three quotes to re-plaster were received and are listed below. 
 
  $47,200    Mid-West Plastering LLC 
.   $67,070    Mid America Pool Renovation 
  $81,650 (exposed aggregate finish) Mid America Pool Renovation 
 
Per Ted Henry, funds are available in the 2024 Capital Improvement budget.  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:    Recreation staff recommends accepting the $47,200 
from Mid-West Plastering LLC, Shawnee Kansas.  I have spoken with them, 
and they are available to begin the work in late February as the weather allows. 
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